

Buckton Vale Primary Spring Term 2024 Newsletter 7



We are aware some parents have had issues with making payments on Arbor. There are a number of reasons why this may be:: either your firewall settings are blocking the Arbor site or you haven't consented to trips in your app. We ask all parents to check all the consents and either accept or decline, whichever is your preference.

Acting Headteacher: Mrs Quinn - kelly.quinn@bucktonvale.tameside.sch.uk

Pastoral Enquiries: Mrs Frankish - lfrankish@victoriousacademies.org

Reception: Mrs Brook - admin@bucktonvale.tameside.sch.uk



Message from Mrs Quinn

This week we have seen an increase in the attendance percentage for the whole school. A huge thank you to everyone for ensuring your child is in school on a daily basis. The children have been busy completing science experiments this week and have thoroughly enjoyed celebrating Science week. Many thanks to Mrs McQuillan for leading this subject with such passion. Mrs Quinn

Important Dates & Upcoming Events:

20th March EYFS, KS1 & Yr3 Parents Evening 21st March KS2 (excl. Yr3) Parents Evening

If you have not returned your slip, please contact the class teacher for a timeslot

22nd March Non Uniform - Neurodiversity Celebration Day

28th March Special Achievers Assembly 2.30pm

28th March School Closes 3.15pm for the Easter Holidays



Stars of the Week

Certificates will be awarded in our assembly next Wednesday 27th March at 2.45pm. We hope you can come along to join us. Gates open 2.40pm

Reception Acorns	Patrick P
Yr1 Beech	Oliver E
Yr2 Rowan	Josh G
Yr3 Silver Birch	Charlotte M
Yr4 Hazel	Oscar W
Yr4/5 Oak	Olivia W
Yr5/6 Juniper	Lucas D
Yr6 Cherry Blossom	Kai D

Attendance

Congratulations to Year 4/5 who have just pipped Yr3 to take the winning place. Well done Yr 4/5 amazing achievement!

Class	% Attendance
Reception Acorns	94.55%
Yr1 Beech	96.57%
Yr2 Rowan	95.75%
Yr3 Silver Birch	97.07%
Yr4 Hazel	95.31%
Yr4/5 Oak	97.08%
Yr5/6 Juniper	97%
Yr6 Cherry Blossom	94.99%
Whole School	96.01%

Please can you ensure the school office is kept up to date with any changes to telephone numbers and emergency contact details that may happen over time. Parents are required to update their own information within the Arbor App.

Last week we celebrated World Book Day. Here's a few photos of the children and their work.





















This week we celebrated National Science week. The children attended a special assembly which saw some staff chosen to take part in experiments. Every class has completed different experiments throughout the week too.







